March 3, 1969

J. P. O'Reilly, Chief
Reactor Inspection and Enforcement Branch
Division of Compliance, Headquarters

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY (DIABLO CANYON UNIT NO. 1)
DOCKET NO. 50-273

The attached report contains the details of a recent visit to the

applicant's home offices in San Francisco, Californla on February 7,
1969.

You will note that actual construction efforts associated with the
containment structure are currently planned to begin somstime during
June, 1969. The applicant also plans to have & detailed "quality
assurance-quality control" program formulated and ready for imple-
mentation at least a month prior to commencing construction of the
containment structure. We plan to reviev the applicant's program

in detail as soon as it becomes available {currently anticipated by
May, 1969).

You will also note that the project adainistration responsible
for constructing the plant conforms to that submitted in the

applicant's application for a permit to construct Diablo Canyon
Unit No. 2.

No particular problems have been evidenced as of this date. Our
first site visit {s scheduled for idarch 11, 1969,

~

oo

CO:V:GSS G. S. Spencer
Senior Reactor Inspector
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